
-----Original Message----- 
From: Zellers, Ledell  
Sent: Saturday, May 04, 2013 6:06 PM 
To: Scanlon, Amy; Phillips, Rob; Briski, Kevin; Wray, Noble; Davis, Glenn; 
Heinrich, Janel; Hank, George; Vandenbrook, Bill; Cover, Steven; Parks, 
Timothy 
Cc: Fruhling, William 
Subject: RE: Landmark nomination review 
 
Amy, 
 
It appears that the Willett S. Main house/Alano Society at 511 N Carroll 
Street is eligible for local landmarking based on the information 
contained in the nomination.  I fully support the Alano Society in their 
application for a landmark designation for 511 N Carroll Street. 
 
Ledell 
 
Alder Ledell Zellers 
608 417 9521 
 
To subscribe to District 2 updates go to:  
http://www.cityofmadison.com/council/district2/ 
 
________________________________________ 
From: Scanlon, Amy 
Sent: Friday, May 03, 2013 9:40 AM 
To: Phillips, Rob; Briski, Kevin; Wray, Noble; Davis, Glenn; Heinrich, 
Janel; Hank, George; Vandenbrook, Bill; Cover, Steven; Parks, Timothy; 
Zellers, Ledell 
Cc: Fruhling, William 
Subject: Landmark nomination review 
 
Please review the attached documents regarding the review of the landmark 
designation of the structure located at 511 North Carroll Street.  Please 
provide comments to me by May 13 and please contact me with any questions. 
Best regards, 
Amy 
 
 
Amy Loewenstein Scanlon, Registered Architect, LEED® AP 
Preservation Planner 
City of Madison 
Department of Planning & Community & Economic Development 
Madison Municipal Building Ste LL.100 
215 Martin Luther King Jr Blvd 
Madison WI 53701-2985 
ascanlon@cityofmadison.com 
608.266.6552 
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